TREE TOP LADIES' LEAGUE 2016

Dear Lady Golfers,

What a winter we are having! I am ready to be rid of all this snow and cold. I am ready for warmer temperatures, green grass and some golf!

Our golfing will start on April 26th & 27th with fun events. Remember substitutes are always welcome to play in the fun events. We will continue to sign-up for tee times on fun weeks. Tuesday P.M. tee times will be from 4:30 P.M. to 5:50 P.M. and Wednesday A.M. tee times will be 8:30 A.M. to 9:30 A.M. Sign-up sheets and information as to what we'll be doing for fun will be available at our organizational meeting on April 12th. You can also call me (665-6706) to make a tee time for fun weeks. League play (partner-better-ball) will start on May 3rd & 4th. We play nine holes each week, alternating the front and back. League booklets with the playing schedules, rules, etc. will be available on April 26th & 27th.

The Ladies' League will have its organizational meeting on Tuesday, April 12th at 7:00 PM in the clubhouse. It is important that everyone (Tuesday PM, Wednesday AM, and substitutes) playing in the league attend this meeting. We will be going over the league set-up, partner-better-ball, scoring, rules, substituting, etc. There will be door prizes and light refreshments.

Applications and fees must be returned by April 5th. The first applications received will have priority to regular positions. Late ones may have to come in as substitutes. You may drop off your applications and fees at the clubhouse or mail them to me at: (please make checks payable to Tree Top Golf Course)

Lynette Brown 448 Church Rd. Manheim, PA 17545

New members and new substitutes must turn in at least one 18 hole score from Tree Top by April 27th for league handicapping. Failure to do so means that you will play scratch until I have the required score. Previous golfers come in with 4 scores from before, so the more scores you give me, the more accurate your handicap will be. You may hand in your signed scorecards at the clubhouse or mail them to me. If you are interested in having your USGA handicap, Patty Ward does this for us through KPGA. The cost is \$18. Patty's number is 717-435-7399.

I will be looking for some help with the golf league. On the application you'll find three opportunities to help out. If you check to help out in any of these areas, I'll be in touch to let you know what I will have for you to do. I really appreciate all the help, new ideas and the good times that we share.

Tuesday evening golfers are split into two groups (A & B) because we have too many golfers to play all together in one group. "A" group consists of previous teams with the lowest betterball averages and "B" group has previous teams with the highest betterball averages. I always have teams whose betterball averages fall in the middle & new teams or players who I am not sure where to place groupwise. This is why I am asking you to circle your preference on the application for which group you would like to golf in. I will do my best to place you in that group.

I look forward to seeing all of you at the meeting on April 12th and to another year of golfing together. If you have any questions, ideas, or suggestions, please feel free to give me a call at 665-6706 or e-mail me at lynette@treetopgolf.com or bring them to the meeting.



Sincerely,

Lynette Brown Organizer